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**Toronto Public Health reported a confirmed case of the P.1 Brazilian variant on February

8. This case is not yet included in the provincial data.

COVID-19 cases in Ontario from January 12 – February 11, 2021. The red line is the number of new cases

reported daily, and the dotted green line is a five-day moving average of new cases. (Graphic:

kawarthaNOW.com)
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